
INFORMATIVE NOTE COVID-19 

 

As a consequence of COVID-19, Spanish Government has decreed the stoppage of non-

essential industrial activities from 30/03/2020. 

For this reason, we have to comply with this government directive and stop our activity from 

03/30/2020 until 04/12/2020. (Easter holidays are included) 

We want to communicate to all our workers, customers and suppliers our total commitment to 

restart the activity when the situation allows it.   

Health is the priority now, we wish good health conditions for everybody, take good care. 

We hope to cause the least possible disruption. We are confident on your understanding in 

these difficult times we are living. 

 

NOTE: In urgent cases, please, contact e-mails below: 

- sales@acptechnologies.com 

- amelia.ortiz@acptechnologies.com 


